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Auburn planned power outage Feb. 13
(KLZA)-- Auburn Board of Public Works customers will be experiencing a
planned power outage on Thursday, February 13th from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM.

An attempt has been made to notify those affected by telephone or by placing a
flyer at their residence.

Customers affected are from 16th Street south to 18th Street and between J Street
west to M Street. 

This outage is needed to upgrade customers over to the 7,000-volt distribution
system. To prevent damage to your sensitive electrical equipment, shut off such
equipment, and if possible, unplug from the electrical outlet. 

The Auburn BPW apologizes for any inconvenience and will strive to get the
work completed as expediently as possible. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the BPW Office
at 402 274 4981. 
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